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AUDITIONS FOR LOCAL STUDENTS FOR
"SNOW WHITE AND THE SEVEN DWARFS" IN JUNE

Lake Country Children’s Theater announces auditions for Prairie Fire Children’s Theatre's original musical production
of "Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs". 73 local young people will be needed and the commitment is one week. The
show promises to be fun for old and young alike, and continues Prairie Fire’s tradition of retelling the classics with a
twist. Snow White is saved by the Prince, but not with a kiss!

Auditions for students ages 7 through 18 will be held on Monday, June 12» at noon at Arrowhead High School North
Campus Theater, 800 North Avenue, Hartland. Registration will take place at that time with auditions to follow.
Registration is limited to 120 auditioning students on a first-come, first-served basis. There is a $60 fee per cast
member if cast in the production. The audition process lasts at least two hours and all those auditioning are required
to be in attendance the entire time. Parents are welcome to stay and watch the audition. No preparation is necessary
to audition. The cast will be announced at the end of the audition.

Performances are Friday, June 16+ at 7:00 p.m. and Saturday, June 17+ at 2:00 p.m. at Arrowhead's theater. Tickets
for the performances are $7 each and will be available at Hartland Piggly Wiggly the week of June 12 and at the
door.

For complete information and schedule detail, please visit http://www.lakecountrychildrenstheater.org/auditions.htm or

email lakecountrychildrenstheater@gmail.com

This is not a school-sponsored activity and any school that shares this announcement does not provide support or endorsement of this
program/activity. They have neither reviewed nor approved the program, personnel, or activities announced in this flyer. The opinions and/or
views expressed in this information are not necessarily those of any school district, and permission to distribute this material should not be
considered a recommendation or endorsement.



